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Principal’s News                    Tuesday 5 November 2019 
 

How wonderful it was to see the smiles on the faces of the Year 3 students as they returned from their 
Kianinny Excursion. Thank you to the teachers for their efforts in making sure the camp was such a 
success for the children on their first overnight adventure. Today, our Year 4 students departed on the 
Wollongong excursion and we look forward to hearing their stories on return. 

Remembrance Day 
Next Monday is Remembrance Day. As a mark of respect, we will be holding a Remembrance Day 
Assembly on Monday 11 November at 10:20 am. All families are welcome to join us in commemorating 
this event. 

Uniform 
It is truly fantastic to see how many children have been wearing their school uniform the last few weeks, 
especially their school hats and jumpers. Our school hat has a broad, all around brim for great protection 
from the sun - something a cap cannot supply. Please ensure your child comes to school with their school 
hat as terms 4 and 1 are “no hat, no play” terms, meaning without a school hat, they need to be in the 
undercover areas. 

Please also ensure your child’s hat and jumpers have their name on them.  

UOW Visit 
This Thursday our Year 6 students will get a taste of university with the Wollongong University’s In2Uni 
Day. Previous year’s events have been fantastic days for the children where they get to visit the Batemans 
Bay campus, participate in 'taster sessions' and aspiration supporting activities. Students have the 
opportunity to discover what a university campus is ‘really’ like, understand how classes operate and 
experience the diverse range of opportunities that are available when studying at university. 

Thought for the week: 
Building independence, responsibility, self-reliance and interpersonal skills are all part of the many 
outcomes we aim for with our students during excursions. I thought this to be two great quotes to 
remember with all the excursions going on this term. 

MOST GREAT LEARNING HAPPENS IN GROUPS. COLLABORATION IS THE STUFF OF GROWTH. 
Sir Ken Robinson 

THE MIND THAT OPENS TO A NEW IDEA NEVER RETURNS TO ITS ORIGINAL SIZE. 
Albert Einstein 

This Thursday’s assembly at 1:40 pm will be led by 3B.  All families are welcome to attend. 
 
Matthew Rose  
Principal 
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Upcoming events: 
 Tue 5 – Thu 7 Nov – Year 4 Wollongong Excursion 

 Thu 7 Nov – Year 6 Kids In2uni Program – UOW Batemans Bay Campus 

 Mon 11 – Fri 15 Nov – Year 5 Berry Camp Excursion 

 Mon 11 Nov – Remembrance Day Assembly 

 Wed 13 – Thu 14 Nov – Book Fair 

 Mon 18 Nov – Transition to School Sessions – Kinder 2020 – 12:00 – 1:30 pm 

 Wed 20 Nov – Moruya High School Orientation Day 

 Mon 25 Nov – Transition to School Sessions – Kinder 2020 – 12:00 – 1:30 pm 

 Thu 28 Nov – Lyneham High School Band Performance 

 Fri 29 Nov – Carroll College Orientation Day 

 Mon 2 – Fri 13 Dec – Intensive Swimming Program 

 Thu 12 Dec – Year 6 Farewell Disco – 6 pm 

 Tue 17 Dec – Presentation Day – 9:30 – 11:00 am 
 

Weekly Class Awards 
 

FISH:  Fair  Inclusive  Safe  Honest 

                  Class Awards                Term 4 Week 3 

6D Hugh Wignell    Stella Lloyd Jones    Robert Poile       Ziggy Clare 

5/6H Amy White        Nate Pike        Amy Reid      Charlie Hough 

5/6W Charlee Buckley        Emily Buffier     Pypar McCarthy     Timika Donoghoe 

4/5J Emma Reid        Sienna Paul         Miah Sheldon       Alissa Tilyard 

4H Annika Thorne       Isla Chalker       Jesse Ladmore      Blade Hall 

4M         Asher Love         Edwina Whitelaw        Logan Hall       Radha Love 

3B Daisy West        Levi Fletcher      Eli Dunne 

3E Phoebe McGuinness    Elsie Hanns    Tara Padman      Shaylann Gardner 

2F John John du Toit      Paiton Lynchahon      Finn Haultain 

2S Elijah Downes            Jasmyn Cooper         Harry Winter 

1E Georgie Tegel      Liliana Murphy     Erin McRae       Kaley Maskell 

1L Eve Campbell        Alba Van Der Meulen      Matthew Wellington 

K/1W Hayden Parker         George Colebrook       Ellie Cook 

KD Charley Proksch         Bailey Cahill         Sam Hall-Aspland 

KE Eddie Brierley         Ethan Roberts      Cobain Salter 



The following students will receive a Bronze, Silver or Gold Award at this Thursday’s assembly. 

Students receive a Bronze Award once they have received two Class Merit Awards, a Silver 

Award once they have received four Class Merit Awards and six Class Merit Awards results in a 

Gold Award. Congratulations! 

Please note that if a student is absent from the assembly they will receive their award the 

following week. Their name will not appear on this list again. 

Bronze Awards    
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Silver Awards   

Charlee Buckley   

John John du Toit   

Paiton Lynchahon   

Gold Awards Edwina Whitelaw Robert Poile 

Alissa Tilyard Pypar McCarthy Tara Padman  

Sienna Paul Nate Pike Elsie Hanns 

Alba Van Der Meulen Hugh Wignell Daisy West 

Elijah Downes Stella Lloyd Jones  

Silver Stars 

Baxter Clarke, Jed Ware, 

Anton Thorne,  

Hayden Fairweather, 

Tristan Heinemann, 

Hamish White, Oliv Perra, 

William Clarke 

 and Elliot Hague 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gold, Gold, Gold 

Jake Sullivan,  

Stella Andrews,  

Eva Barker,  

Katie McDonald,  

Kahlei Hopkins,  

Hayley Padman,  

Riley Beby,  

Lacey Beale,  

Ella Douros,  

Sophia and  

Austin Bussani Wright 
 

Congratulations 4/5J 

for being the carer for 

Enviro Ted this week. 

To achieve this honour, 

4/5J’s playground area 

was chosen as the 

cleanest by our team of 

Enviro warriors. 



 

Scholastic Book Fair 
 

Our last Book Fair for the year will be held in the iCentre next week. Book 

Fairs are a great opportunity for children, parents and grandparents to 

purchase books, posters and novelties.  

Most items are sold at recommended retail prices, with our school retaining a 

20-30% commission. This money is used to buy resources for our school. 
 

Year 5 will be on excursion during our Book Fair so I will preview the books 

with them this Thursday. They will be able to make their purchases on the 

morning of Monday 18 November. 
 

All other classes will have their preview on Monday 

or Tuesday next week. If you do not wish your 

child to attend the class preview, please let your 

child’s teacher know. 
 

Students who make a purchase will receive a 

bookmark and an entry into the draw for book or 

poster prizes. 
 

Hope to see you there, 

Isabelle Cameron  

(Teacher Librarian) 
 

What: Scholastic Book Fair 

When: Wednesday 13 and Thursday 14 November 

            8.30am - 3.30pm 

Where: Broulee PS iCentre 

 
 

 

 

 

State Athletics Carnival 

We would like to wish Oliver Dyason, Riley Newell and Jacob Borg all the very 

best when they represent the South Coast Regional team at the State 

Athletics Carnival at Homebush Sydney. 

All the students of Broulee will be cheering you on. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Stickers 
 

Annika Thorne, Lance Stevens, 

Sophie Keir, Anna du Toit, 

Charlee Lynch, Neil Reid, 

Lachie Hanns, Bodhi Moro, 

Trinity Van Luin  

 

Stage 1 Maximus 

Stage 2 Asher 

Stage 3 Pypar 

 


